
Provider Bulletin 

Important Survey for all Long-Term Support Service 
(LTSS) Providers 

As we prepare for the January 1, 2026 deadline for LTSS providers to enroll with Wisconsin 
Medicaid, we want to make sure we are best supporting you.  

Please take our brief survey to tell us about your plans related to this important change. 

Click here to take the survey.

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/WIPortal/cms/public/ltc/provider_enrollment.htm
https://molinahealthcare.surveymonkey.com/r/8VJ87LH
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